

Superintendent:
Dr. Christopher Granger
Board of Directors:
Dougal Thomas, President
Todd Nunamaker, Vice President
Erika Creydt
Charles Gibson

DATE:

APRIL 13, 2022

FROM:

DR. CHRISTOPHER GRANGER J. Christepher

SUPERINTENDENT

PLEASE CONTACT:

TINA PADILLA

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT Email: tpadilla@blainesd.org Phone: (360) 332-5881 x1711

TO:

NORTHERN LIGHT ALL POINT BULLETIN BELLINGHAM HERALD

RE:

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Blaine School Board Activity Board of Directors Training in Anacortes, WA Thursday, April 14, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.

The public is advised that three or more members of the Blaine School District Board of Directors, along with the Superintendent, Dr. Christopher Granger, will be in attendance for WSSDA's "Intro to Educational Equity" training starting at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, April 14, at the office of the Northwest Educational Service District in Anacortes, Washington.

This governance training is aligned with the cultural competency, diversity, equity, and inclusion standards for school director governance as mandated by state statute. The members of the Blaine School Board in attendance will not be functioning in a formal meeting context, nor will they be taking formal action on issues pertinent to the Blaine School District. Completion of the training will satisfy the governance training program mandated by RCW 28A.343.100.

For more information, contact the Superintendent's Office at 360-332-5881.